
Dear Anna, 

  

I am Anna Broto and I'm having a great time here in Belgium. Everything is perfect but the 
weather isn't as good as in Catalonia. 

On Sunday all the Spanish exchange students met in Girona's airport at 3 o'clock. But there was 
too much air traffic, which caused us to wait for two more hours. 

When we finally arrived at the airport of Charleroi the Belgian students welcomed us with a big 

banner. After we gave the parents a flower, we went home with our exchange student. 
  

I have already visited a lot of places like Brussels on Monday, which was exhausting but 
interesting. I saw the cathedral, Manneken Pis, the Grand Place and the Parliament. The 

Belgian students guided us through Brussels. We were seperated in different groups of twelve. 
But before going to Brussels we did a quiz with our Belgian exchange student about the 

differances between Belgium and Spain. In the afternoon we went to the shopping center 

with the Belgians. 

 
On Tuesday we went to the Atomium by metro as you can see on this picture. We went inside 
and we visited 4 atom balls. There were expositions inside of the balls. We also saw Brussel 

from a higher point. We visited an important art museum of Belgium and we also got the 
oppotunity to visit the European Parliament. 



 
And today we have visited Leuven, the city of the universities, with the teachers in 
the morning. We saw different universities and churches. We also saw the city hall. The 

Belgians joined us in the afternoon. We had lunch with them and then we bought some things.  
  

See you on Sunday! 

Kisses from Belgium. 
  

  
Anna Broto. 

  


